PAMBANSANG PUNONGHIMPILAN TANOD BAYBAYIN NG PILIPINAS
(National Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard)
Bids and Awards Committee
139 25 Street, Port Area
1018 Manila

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR OPENING OF BID
SuPPLY AND DELIVERY OF MOORING LINES FOR VARIOUS PCG VESSELS

In view of the lack of quorum for the scheduled Bid Opening of the above-mentioned
project on 17 March 2025, 09:00 A.M, all concerned are hereby notified that the new
schedule for the Opening of Bids will be on 18 March 2025, 09:00 A.M at Conference
Room, National Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard Port Area, 139 25th Street 1018
Manila.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

RADM HOSTILKO ARTURO E CORNELIO PCG
Chairperson, NHQ-PCG Bids and Awards Committ€e

Received by the Bidder:

Name:
Date:

Serving our Nation by Ensuring Safe, Clean, and Secure Maritime Environmen!  BAGONG PILIPINAS



